
 
 
 
 
 
 

July 16, 2024 
 
Dear Resident, 
 
The Town of Ixonia’s contractor Kartechner Bothers will be 
Pulverizing and Repaving Cedar Dr, Hazelwood Dr, Hawthorn 
Dr, LaSalle Cir, Leiger Ln, and Industrial Dr. They have a 
tentative start date of 7/18/24. After paving is completed, a 
gravel shoulder will be applied by the Town’s Highway Dept 
shortly thereafter. During construction the road will remain 
open to local traffic. Except when the pavement is being 
applied the road will be closed to traffic. The exact date and 
time of paving is unknown as it will be weather dependent. 
Kartechner Bros. has been instructed to notify residents of 
dead-end roads to allow them to make travel plans as 
necessary. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact the 
Town Public Works Superintendent Benjamin Degner at 920-
261-1588 or 920-342-7943. 

 
Thank-you, 
Town of Ixonia 


